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Improving your roads

Improvements to your road

Dear Resident,

We are pleased to inform you that we will be improving the road
surface on Saxondale Drive, Upper Saxondale as part of our
ongoing investment in Nottinghamshire’s roads.

Via East Midlands will be carrying out the works on 27/02/2023 until
03/02/2023, which consist of patch resurfacing to provide a high-
quality permanent road repair.

To help us carry out these works, we need you to ensure that your
vehicles are parked completely off the road for the day(s) the works
are taking place.

To keep members of the public and our workforce safe, the road will
be closed for the duration of the works. This will be implemented
during working hours only, making sure emergency access is
maintained at all times.

During the works, we will do what we can to maintain vehicular
access to your property, but it will be limited. You may need to wait
for a short period of time and are likely to be required to travel in a
particular direction. Please talk to the team working on-site who will
provide assistance and direction. You may wish to consider parking
outside the area of the works whilst they are in progress. Pedestrian
access will be available at all times.

If you have any special circumstances that we need to know about
such as disabled access, health visits etc., we encourage you to
contact us in advance and we will do our best to accommodate your
needs.

[¥ Callus: 0300 500 80 80 [J Follow us: @NottsCC
Report a fault: nottinghamshire.gov.uk/highways-hub
[*] What's happening in my area: https://one.network

We want to hear your
feedback about this scheme

We are working hard to
improve roads and pavements
in Nottinghamshire for you.

Your feedback is extremely
valuable to help us to continue
to improve. We would like to
ask you to give us your views
through a short survey once the
works are complete.

Please use the QR code or visit
the site below:

EiaE

viaem.co.uk/patch-feedback

Please enter code:
2820489



Inevitably these works will generate some noise and disruption, but we appreciate your patience
and hope you understand every effort will be made to keep this to a minimum.

Whilst we do all we can to adhere to our programme, this work may be delayed at late notice in the
event of severe weather or unforeseen circumstances. In this case, we will inform you of the
rescheduled date as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,

Gillian Smith
Operational Hub Assisstant



